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Report to Council  
 

Item 6. Appointment of Internal Auditor 2018/19 

 

Council is required to confirm the appointment of the Internal Auditor for the financial year 2018-19.  
 
The Responsible Financial Officer has developed a good working relationship with Mr Trevor Brown 
who has fulfilled the duties of Internal Auditor for the last two years, offering valuable advice in the 
preparation of the Council’s financial record for the External Auditor. 
 
The RFO recommends that Mr Brown is re-appointed as the Internal Auditor for the current year. 
 
 
Peter Whitehouse 

Parish Clerk 


